
Frequently Asked Questions

Q: How much commitment does the university advisor role require? 
A: As a UA, you should commit to supporting the team when and where you can. For guidance, we
recommend you attend 2 of the weekly team meetings a month to keep updated on current
progress. We also advise that you get involved with as many Enactus UK events as possible. This
includes UA training, drop in sessions and our annual National Expo. 

Q: How much experience do I need to be a University Advisor? 
A: We do not have criteria for university advisors. As long as you are passionate about supporting
the Enactus team and have an interest in working with local communities we can provide the
support and training you will need to maximise the team's impact this year. 

Q: Who is my main contact at Enactus UK? 
A: Your main contact at Enactus UK is the programme team whose contact details you can find
HERE

Q: Can our Institution have more than one UA? 
A: Yes! We encourage each university to have a minimum of 2 university advisors to sustain the
level of support throughout the academic year. However, if you know of any other members who
would be interested in getting involved, we do not have a maximum number per team. We have
teams with as many as 20 university advisors who can all offer different expertise to their team!

Q: How do I get in touch with the team at my university to support?
A: If you are not already connected to the team within your university, our programme team can
set up a call to appropriately introduce you to the team and connect you through email. 

Q: What do I do if my team is not being responsive?
A: "Good News Fast and Bad News Faster!" If you are struggling to contact your team or have not
heard from them please reach out as soon as possible to Enactus UK. 

Q: Where can I find resources to support me?
A: You can find resources to support you at https://enactusuk.org/resources. 
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